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Houstonians Make Final Campaign For and Against Equal Rights
Ordinance
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11.02.15 

Joe Gagnon was featured on KPRC on November 2, 2015. In the segment “Houstonians Make Final

Campaign For and Against Equal Rights Ordinance," Joe discussed how Prop 1 will affect

employers and business owners if passed.

"We represent employers and management in complying with labor and employment laws, and if

Prop 1 passes, our job will be to educate employers and assist them in providing compliance, either

counseling  or training, to make sure they comply with what's required by the law," said Joe.

To view the segment, please visit KPRC.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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